
 
AT&T Phone Line Access 

 
Please be aware if you need AT&T phone 
service, the AT&T technician must access 
phone lines in the 1st floor storage area on 
your side of the building. The same key you 
have that opens your storage room where 
your storage cage is opens all storage rooms 
including those on the 1st floor. You are 
responsible for letting AT&T in that 1st 
floor storage room to do work for you.  
 
Please do not call the Board or Property 
Management to open storage room doors. 
You have the key.  
   
Thank you for your cooperation.  
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